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Ref: A/USCA-GF -24-22
Date: 17th April 2022

Svetlana Petrova
Director
Department of the State Policy in Civil Aviation

Dear Svetlana,

The Civil Aviation Affairs (CAA) of the Kingdom of Bahrain presents its
compliments to the Department of the State Policy in Civil Aviation of the

Russian Federation and has the honor to refer to your letter g.285 dated 1 April
2022.

In this connection we wish to inform you that we agree on the content in the
above-mentioned letter and wishing our national carriers successful operations.

Bahrain CAA would like to take this opportunity to thank your esteemed
organization and always assure you of our highest cooperation.

Yours faithfully,

R ..
Hussain Ahmed Al-Shuail
Acting Undersecretary for Civil Aviation Affairs

Cc: Assistant Undersecretary for Air Transportation
and Aviation Safety and Security
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